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Dear Sir/Madam


Request for comments from Holly Lodge CAAC
I am writing to let you know that a planning application has been received for work to the property or site listed below. I would like to invite you to comment on the application so that the views of your committee can be taken into consideration before the application is decided.  

Address:

15 Holly Lodge Gardens

London

N6 6AA
The Proposed Work:

Erection of a part two, part single storey rear extension, a single storey side extension on the eastern elevation and a part two, part single storey side extension on the western elevation, formation of crown roof extension, roof lights, replacement windows and gate, all following the demolition of the existing rear extensions and parts of the roof.
You can submit your comments and attach other documents using the online CAAC comment form. You do not have to register to use the form. Please submit your comments within 21 days of the date of this email.

You can view the application form and associated plans on our website. Please note that the documents associated may take up to three days to be available on the website.

To access the links to the comments form and the documents please click on the link below and type in the PIN number for this application.

PIN number:522999
Link: http://registers.camden.gov.uk/CAAC/CAACPin.aspx
I look forward to hearing your views on this proposal.

Yours faithfully

Josh Lawlor
Supporting Communities Directorate
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